
Northwest Quarterly Meeting Registration Form 
Burlington, 8 Third Month, 2020 
If online registration doesn’t work for you, please fill out this form and submit it to Holly 
Gorton, by 23 Second Month, 2020. You may use e-mail (presiding_clerk@burlingtonquakers.org) 
or US mail (11 Varney Rd, Jericho, VT 05465). Please try to have the form in the mail at least a 
few days before February 23. 
 
All are of course welcome even without registration, but registering will help us figure the 
correct amounts of food, allot lodging, prepare child care, and so on. Registration is 
particularly important if you have special dietary needs or desires, are bringing children, 
or if you need lodging on the night of the seventh before the meeting. 

 
Name of each attendee. For children, please indicate age and whether they will need child 
care or would enjoy an alternative program.  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Please check if you will be here for.... 

! Sunday Breakfast?  
! Sunday Lunch?  

 
Dietary preferences and restrictions  

! Vegetarian  
! Vegan  
! Gluten-free  
! Other:  

 
Do you need hospitality on the evening February 7, before the program?  

! No  
! Yes  

 
If you would like hospitality the night before the meeting, please give your email address (or 
phone number) and describe any pet or other environmental allergies, any mobility 
limitations, or other information that might guide us in selecting an appropriate host family.  

 
Email (or phone)  ____________________________________________ 
 
Anything else that might be useful? 


